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September 2024 

Greetings from your committee and hope your “off season” was filled with fun 
times and good health. The committee is busy planning the 2024/2025 MGA 
Golf Season by commencing with the November 6th Opening Day Scramble 
and Dinner! We are also developing other events and activities. Stay tuned for 
more details. 

 

The committee would like to thank and recognize Tim Brennan and Bob     
Armstrong for volunteering to fill the two committee vacancies. The continued 
success of this organization is contingent upon those who choose to lead. 
Please consider stepping forward, in the future, to continue this process.  

 

Reminder: if you’ve moved into or within the Golf Community with a new      
address, or if you know of someone who may want to join the MGA,              
remember that you MUST sign up as a new member in Golf Genius! If you 
have any questions regarding this information, please contact the Pro Shop 
and they will be happy to assist you.  

 

Looking forward to the season ahead.  

 

Sincerely, 

Larry Voit, President 

Roger Bonneau, Vice President & Membership 

John Waterworth, Secretary/ Golf & Ground Liaison  

Bob Armstrong, Treasurer/Special Events 

Tim Brennan, Tournament Chair 


